
 
 

 
 

Ref: GSA: FIN:     2020       Dated: 02.10.2020 
 
 
 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, MUMBAI-400001 
 

 

 
 
 

SUB: CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 
as amended, this is to inform you that the "Trading Window" of the Company 
shall remain closed from Saturday, the 3rd day of October, 2020 and shall re-
open 48 hours after the conclusion of the Board Meeting in which the Financial 
Results for the quarter/ half year ended September 30, 2020 will be considered. 

 
The date of Board Meeting, as aforesaid, shall be intimated in due course of 
time. 

 
  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For G.S. AUTO INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 

 

 
(AMNINDER KAUR) 
Company Secretary  
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